/ STATE OF NEW MEXICu
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE
JENNIFER SALISBURY

GARY E. JOHNSON
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

March 31, 1997

Nadell & Gussman Permian
3200 First National Tower
Tulsa OK 74103

Re: Marlisue Queen Ut Tr 2 #5 B-24-145-29E

Gentlemen;

According to our records the above captioned well failed the
1995 Mechanical Integrity test and to date has not been repaired

per NMOCD regqulations.
Underground Injection Control (UIC) regulations require repair

work to be camplzted within 90 days of notification letter which
was sent to MNA Enterprises Ltd April 11, 1995.

A recently conducted Bradenhead Survey showed this well to be
shut in and still in need of repair.

Please sutmit, at your earliest convenience, your intentions for
bringing this well into campliance.

Yours Truly,

R4 2
oz (s TR
Mike Stubblefield
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

811 S. First st. ARTESIA, NM 88210 505-748-1283



